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BIBLE       
CORRESPONDANCE 

We are promoting the Bible Correspondence through different newspapers that are read by first generation         

Hispanic immigrants.  We are using the newspaper El Perico to reach communities such as Omaha, Nebraska and 

Council Bluffs, Iowa.  The newspaper La Prensa is used to reach Storm Lake, Dennison, Spencer, Cherokee, Perry 

and Carroll, Iowa.  And the newspaper Viento is used for Marshalltown and the Des Moines, Iowa area. 

On August 3rd a team of INHIM went to Omaha, Nebraska to connect directly and personally with the people who 

live there and talk to them about the Bible Correspondence courses available. 

On August 5th another team of INHIM went out to promote the course.  Mildred Rivera, from Wausa, Nebraska 

and Lily Short, from Carroll, Iowa stayed at a display that we had put up at a store called Valentinos in Storm 

Lake.  This team was made up of the Duenas family, Juan       

Chavarria,  Candelario Garcia, Maria Lara, Mario Lara, and 

Wayne Hall.  Wayne drove the van from New Hope Christian 

Church in Marshalltown and picked us up to take us to where we 

needed to be.  We went to mobile homes and also to Walmart to 

give out flyers about our Bible Correspondence course. 

Later we went to Alta, where we went to the mobile homes and 

met Jose Castro and also gave out more flyers. And lastly, we  

returned to Carroll where we met Laura Leticia Martinez, Ivan 

de Jesus Mixterco and Isidro Cisneros.  We are planning on 

returning to Omaha and Council Bluffs on October 14th.  

If anybody would like to join us and help us reach more 

people, please reach out and let us know. 

Storm Lake... 

Alta... 

Carroll... 



The churches that donated items for our garage 

sale were Woodland Hills Church of Christ,    

Rising Sun Church of Christ, and also individual 

people from  different places.  With these           

donations we were able to have our garage sale, 

which took place June 15-17.  we also sold      

Mexican food each day and all together we raised 

around $5,000.  This money was put towards 

our bus and the rest of the cost for the bus was 

divided between the 34 that went on the bus.  The 

total number of the Lifebridge congregation in 

attendance for the convention in Amarillo, Texas 

this year was 45!   

Upon return from the convention we as a church look 

forward to our annual  family camp September 1-3. 

UPCOMING OPPORTUNITY... 

Mario Lara is planning a trip to Israel this October 16-
25.  Next year we will have another trip in the month 
of October 2024.  For information, contact Mario at     
addresses below. 

Thank you for your prayers and 
support! 

Mario Lara  INHIM             
6390 Rising Sun Dr.          
Pleasant Hill, Iowa  50327  
              
Email:  icpval@aol.com        
                               
Website:  www.inhim.tv 
                       
Phone:515-619-8929 

 

NATIONAL HISPANIC CHRISTIAN  
CONVENTION 

GETTING THERE AND BACK... 
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LIFE-

BRIDGE  

NEWS... 
Convention youth... 

On the road to Amarillo... 

Shared meals... 

Leading a session... 


